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As your PARTT Revisions chairperson, I regret to inform you that our 

committee has not met to discuss/prepare any revisions to the 

Constitution and Bylaws and Standing rules of the State Organization 

prior to the meeting of March 5th in Del Rio, Texas.  

We did meet briefly during the State Convention held in Laredo in 

April of 2015 and we are in the process of reviewing the State 

Constitution and Bylaws and will present any suggestions of 

changes/additions to the State Constitution and Bylaws should we 

find anything that needs to be addressed to our State Director.  

The committee consists of Frances Rodriguez of San Antonio and 

Woody Hearn of Conroe. I met with Frances on March 5th and we 

have decided to meet in San Antonio in July of 2016, to determine 

what if any changes/additions need to be presented to our State 



Director, Mrs. Isabel Vezzetti so that she may review/agree/change 

or add any items that she might find significant. I will be contacting 

Woody shortly to see if she can make arrangements to meet with us 

in July so that we may complete our assigned task. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Normalinda Castellano 

25 Highland Terrace 

Brownsville, Texas, 78521 

PARTT Parliamentarian 

normalindalycia@aol.com 
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